
Parents,  
we want to learn 

from you!   

Expenses to attend the meeting will be reimbursed.
Text nysecac to 31996 for more information and to express 
your interest. 

NYSB5@ccf.ny.gov  
WWW.NYSECAC.ORG 
 

Are you the parent of a young child? 
Consider joining us at New York State’s 
Early Childhood Advisory Council (ECAC) 
meetings in Albany, NY.  

What is the ECAC? The ECAC is a group 
of public and private sector leaders 
appointed by the Governor to provide 
advice on an early childhood system in 
New York that ensures success for all 
young children. The ECAC meets 4 
times a year.

We’re looking for parents to join our   
meetings to share their perspective.




